Welcome to Señora Wieber’s Class!
We trust your kids are off to a wonderful start this year! There are many fun ways to get involved and help the class, including classroom parties, field trip chaperones, photographers, class project preparation, and lunchroom volunteering.
In order to keep you informed of all of the classroom activities, please email Beth Kalpin at ekalpin@gmail.com by Friday, October 4th with your contact information. (Your first and last name, your child’s first and last name, your preferred email address, and your preferred phone number.) If you do not have access to email, we will send a paper copy home with your child when there is important information to share. 
Please note that all sign-ups for the parties/fiestas will be done through a free website called signupgenius.com. Watch for those emails as we approach the fiesta dates. Also, please register your family at psiparents.com. It just takes a minute and will be your vehicle for information on PTO events including the Leer-a-Ton (Read-a-Thon), book fairs, family nights, carnival, and more.
Feel free to contact us if you have any questions or if we can be of any assistance. We look forward to serving with you this year! Below are a few dates to put on the calendar.
· Thursday, October 24th: Saint Louis Park Library Field Trip (no volunteers needed)
· Friday, October 25th: Fall Fiesta 2:00-2:45pm
· Thursday, October 31st: Westwood Nature Center Field Trip 
· Friday, December 20th: Winter Fiesta 2:00-2:45pm
· Wednesday, February 26th: Westwood Nature Center Field Trip
· Thursday, March 26th: Spring Fiesta 2:00-2:45pm
· Wednesday, April 22nd: Gale Woods Farm Field Trip
· Thursday, June 4th: Year End Fiesta 1:00-2:45pm

¡Muchas gracias!
Sra. Wieber’s room parents,

Beth Kalpin (Coey’s Mom) ekalpin@gmail.com, 763-245-7444
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kim Beck (Piper’s Mom) 
